
From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: 1/14/2014 2:55:16 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: newbart 

First cars in service in 2017. WooT! 

http://www.bart.gov/about/projects/cars/deliverv-plan 

Wanna stand in line the night before as if it were a new iPhone product launch? We could be 
the first to ride the new train, yo! 

SB GT&S 0274161 


